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Pamela Kehne  January 01 

Norine Haas  January 08 

Mary Walsh  January 15 

Lester Slick  January 16 

James Moxley  January 17 

Gerald Princler  January 17 

Debbie Kula  January 18 

Virginia Taylor  January 21 

Sergei Travis  January 22 

Robin Haak  January 26 

Erica Powell  January 29 

Doris White  January 31 
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CǊƻƳ tŀǎǘƻǊ wƻōΩǎ 5Ŝǎƪ 

Dear friends,  

What a month it has been!  Holidays with visits by Zoom, 

smaller holiday dinners than ever before, its just a very dif-

ferent season.  And yet there is much for which to be thank-

ful.  Hope looms large on the horizon.  As I write this, the 

first vaccines are being distributed in Europe and we are soon 
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As you already know, COVID has hit my family particularly hard.  It spread like wildfire, infecting al-

most a dozen of us, but we have been so fortunate that we are all fairing very well.  2 of our children 

had pneumonia, but both are so much better.  I am in fact working from home today waiting to bring 

my son home from the hospital (praise be to God!).  But make no mistake, this is a serious virus and it 

hits hard.  While we continue to lament not being together, please know that our church council is doing 

everything we can to keep people safe.  While I have taken this time seriously before, my own experience 

with COVID has shown me that if it hits healthy people this hard, it must not be taken lightly with 

regard to those even more at risk!  

So, while I feel like a broken record; I must continue to assure you that we are doing all we can to keep 

Grace Church a safe place for us all.  And I thank all of you for your patience, your understanding, and 

your continued support for all we are doing at this time.  Hold fast friends!  We will make it through.  

The final chapter on this difficult time is rounding the bend, but its still going to be a journey.  

Like the prophets of Israel, I continue to pound the same message to you over and over:  God is faith-

ful.  God has been faithful to us all these years and that same faithfulness is our hope in this time!  I 

say it over and over because we need it and I believe it.  And I need to hear it myself!  Hold fast, keep 

hope, and give thanks for the many ways God is at work in our church home whether we are there 

physically or only in spirit.   

And it is with the GREATEST of joy that I say good riddance to a terrible year and wish you all of 
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right there with me.  

God bless us all as we enter this new year!    

Happy 2021!! 

 

 

Pastor Rob + 


